~ Division of Finance and Administration
A message from Chief Financial Officer and

Vice Chancellor Ronald 5. Cortez

Dear Campus Community,

As announced last June, UCI executed a lease agreement with Wedgewood to operate and manage the
University Club. Renovation upgrades are well underway which include a facelift to both the interior and
exterior of the building, as well as new outdoor patio seating.

Construction is scheduled to be completed by the end of May. Restaurant setup, training, and private
training events will take place in June. The facility will open to the public in the beginning of July, with
the first private event scheduled for July 6th.

The featured design renderings offer a preview of things to come.

View from Aldrich Park

View from Banquet Room

Visit the University Club website for more information or email events@wedgewoodweddings.com to
schedule or inquire about events.

More information will be provided as the opening date nears.
Sincerely,
Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA

Chief Financial Officer
Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration
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